
 

 

 

 

Academic Focus: 
Color- Peach 
Shape- Crescent 
Numbers- 5, 6, 7, and 8 
Letters- D, E, and F 
Transportation- Car, boat, bike 

 

Address:  5471 Bells Ferry Road Acworth ga 30102 

School Phone: (770) 919-1975 

Website: https://www.starlightlearningacademy.com/ 

Email: Acworth@starlightlearningacademy.com 

Character Education: Respect  
“It’s not only what you say, it’s also how you say it. 

Respect people’s feelings. Even if it does not mean 

anything to you. It could mean everything to them. 

Respect means you care enough to think about others’ 

feelings before you act. Treat people the way you want to 

be treated. Talk to people the way you want to be talked 

to. RESPECT is earned, not given! 

Global Focus: 
Mexico This month we will 
focus on learning all about 
Mexican foods, clothing and 
customs.  
 

Monthly Themes:  
Welcome Back to School  

 Transportation 

 Inventors & Explorers 

 Season Change 

 Autumn  

 Remembrance Day 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Academic Focus: 
Color- Peach 
Shape- Crescent 
Numbers- 5, 6, 7, and 8 
Letters- D, E, and F 
Transportation- Car, boat, bike 

 

Address:  6613 Hickory flat hwy, GA 30144 

School Phone: (770)224-6161 

Website: https://www.starlightlearningacademy.com/ 

Email: Canton@starlightlearningacademy.com 

Character Education: Respect  
“It’s not only what you say, it’s also how you say it. 

Respect people’s feelings. Even if it does not mean 

anything to you. It could mean everything to them. 

Respect means you care enough to think about others’ 

feelings before you act. Treat people the way you want to 

be treated. Talk to people the way you want to be talked 

to. RESPECT is earned, not given! 

Global Focus: 
Mexico This month we will 
focus on learning all about 
Mexican foods, clothing and 
customs.  
 

Monthly Themes:  
Welcome Back to School  

 Transportation 

 Inventors & Explorers 

 Season Change 

 Autumn  

 Remembrance Day 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Academic Focus: 
Color- Peach 
Shape- Crescent 
Numbers- 5, 6, 7, and 8 
Letters- D, E, and F 
Transportation- Car, boat, bike 

 

Address:  290B Bramford Way, Kennesaw, GA 30144 

School Phone: (678) 324-1452 

Website: https://www.starlightlearningacademy.com/ 

Email: Kennesaw@starlightlearningacademy.com 

Character Education: Respect  
“It’s not only what you say, it’s also how you say it. 

Respect people’s feelings. Even if it does not mean 

anything to you. It could mean everything to them. 

Respect means you care enough to think about others’ 

feelings before you act. Treat people the way you want to 

be treated. Talk to people the way you want to be talked 

to. RESPECT is earned, not given! 

Global Focus: 
Mexico This month we will 
focus on learning all about 
Mexican foods, clothing and 
customs.  
 

Monthly Themes:  
Welcome Back to School  

 Transportation 

 Inventors & Explorers 

 Season Change 

 Autumn  

 Remembrance Day 
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Remembering 
9/11 

Friday,  

September 9th 

  
Children are invited to 

wear red, white, or blue 

colors on 9/9/2020! 

 
 1

st
 – Aristeo 

 2
nd

- Arianna 

 5
th

 – Chance 

 5
th

 – Madeline   

 8
th

 – Dylan  

 8
th

 – Yosiah  

 11
th

 – Alyssa  

 12
th

 – Neveah  

 14
th

 – Ahyan  

 15
th

  – Sakara 

 17
th

 – Tory 

 19th- Taurus  

 21
st

 - Kaine  

 21
st

 – Jasmyn  

 21
st

 – Gabe  

 23
rd

 - Londyn  

 24
th

 -Audrey  

 28
th

 - Ayden  

Happy Birthday 

Slla Acworth  

Wow what a year 

It has been!  

Join us  

September 16th  

5-7Pm  

Moon walk  

Face painting  

Food  

Games and much 

more! 

 

New Hours!! 
Day shift is over at 6:30pm! Night fees will apply. We are closed on Sundays  

Phone Call for: 

Grandparents Day 
Help us make 

Grandparents day 

special for 

grandparents. 

There will be a bucket in the 

front lobby, feel free to place 

grandparents’ name and number 
in bucket and they can expect a 

friendly call on Grandparents 

Day! 9/8  

 

Picture day  

Tuesday  

9/12 at 8:00am  

Please arrive 

dressed and 

ready for 

pictures!  

 

 LET’S GIVE A BIG 
SLLA 

HAPPY 31st 

BIRTHDAY TO 

MS. DENISHA! 

9/26 



 

 

ff 

Remembering 
9/11 

Friday,  

September 9th 

  
Children are invited to 

wear red, white, or blue 

colors on 9/9/2020! 

 
 1

st
 – Aristeo 

 2
nd

- Arianna 

 5
th

 – Chance 

 5
th

 – Madeline   

 8
th

 – Dylan  

 8
th

 – Yosiah  

 11
th

 – Alyssa  

 12
th

 – Neveah  

 14
th

 – Ahyan  

 15
th

  – Sakara 

 17
th

 – Tory 

 19th- Taurus  

 21
st

 - Kaine  

 21
st

 – Jasmyn  

 21
st

 – Gabe  

 23
rd

 - Londyn  

 24
th

 -Audrey  

 28
th

 - Ayden  

Happy Birthday 

Slla Acworth  

Wow what a year 

It has been!  

Join us  

September 16th  

5-7Pm  

Moon walk  

Face painting  

Food  

Games and much 

more! 

 

New Hours!! 
Day shift is over at 6:30pm! Night fees will apply. We are closed on Sundays  

Phone Call for: 

Grandparents Day 
Help us make 

Grandparents day 

special for 

grandparents. 

There will be a bucket in the 

front lobby, feel free to place 

grandparents’ name and number 
in bucket and they can expect a 

friendly call on Grandparents 

Day! 9/8  

 

Picture day  

Tuesday  

9/27 at 8:00am  

Please arrive 

dressed and 

ready for 

pictures!  

 

 Bear with us as 

we improve our 

school. We are 

upgrading and 

enhancing the 

program. Please 

give us some 

input and 

suggestions!  

We are also 

hiring 


